

Broadwater Down PTA Minutes

Date: Thursday 2nd February 2017 8pm

In attendance

Sarah, Catherine, Anne, Nicola & Emma

Apologies

Gareth, Vicki, Dawn, Tanya

- Discuss upcoming events – who is interested in leading these:
 - Quiz - Friday 3rd March in the evening
 - This is going ahead with Scott, Raj and Gareth in charge
 - Please book in your tables – more the merrier!!
 - Mother's day
 - Sale of what's left from Xmas plus some more
 - Key rings – Emma to get some inserts created and cut for mother's day to go in the key rings
 - Sarah to confirm how much of everything is left so we can decide if we need more.
 - To discuss with Vicki about whether the sale can be done during the day at school – timings and dates to be discussed. Proposing Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd March.
 - Once dates agreed, will need some help to man the sale!
 - Easter Disco for the kids - Friday 31st March 3.30 - 5pm
 - We will need lots of help for this as unlikely to be many teachers)
 - Catherine has spoken to SJ and she is able to do some music and dancing from 4pm.
 - Propose doing the Bonnet parade first.
 - Need then to put some music together for the start.
 - Does anyone want to help organise this!
 - Need to get a poster and flyer done to go out w/c 6th March.
 - Family Event - a lot of people have expressed interest in a family event like bingo or something. We're proposing this is on Friday 21st April from 6 - 8pm.
 - Anne and Catherine organising this
 - Discussed a Bingo evening, with food being provided as an option (sausages and possibly pizzas?)
 - Emma is going to ask Christchurch whether they have any trestle tables we can borrow. (and Anne will ask St Marks as back up)
 - Need to agree pricing how to charge for it to make it fair for larger as well as smaller families
 - Summer Fair
 - It looks like the most suitable date is 17th June – the 10th June is proposed for a community event in Showfields.
 - The aim is to ask each year group to take on a specific area
 - Need to think about the BBQ as don't have Matt and Kristin from last year!

- Discussed selling plants that the children have grown at the summer fair – Sarah to ask the school if there are any options for this to be done at school?
 - Clothes sale
 - Arrange a second hand/ pre-loved clothes sale after school – Vicki is looking at possible dates
 - Include school uniform – speak to Miss Mills
 - Is someone interested in taking this on and owning it?
 - Cake sales
 - Need to agree some dates, and find someone to organise these.
- Next meeting?
 - Propose a meeting on Thursday 16th March – evening meeting at 8pm at The Compasses
 - We have also booked a meeting for Monday 6th March in the morning after drop off at school at The Ark Children’s centre. I’ll provide cake and would love to welcome some new people along!
- Any other business?
 - The PTA shed is being put up at Half term!
 - Is anyone able to help serve teas and coffees for the BUGGs event on the Tuesday (10.30 - 1.30) and heating up of soup on the Wednesday lunchtime for our AXA PPP volunteers
 - Help needed to serve Tea & coffees at the Spring Music Festival
 - Wednesday 29th March, 9.15 & 1.45pm
 - Match funding – plan to do a shout out to see whether anyone’s company provided it.